
Outsourced workers still fighting for pay and 
union recognition

 U.K. 

Outsourced workers at the Foreign Office and Department for Business Energy and 
Industrial Strategy (DBEIS) are continuing to fight for better pay and at least the 
living wage. Workers employed by the Interserve company at the Foreign Office will 
be involved in talks at the conciliation service ACAS on 26 July to try to resolve their 
dispute over pay and recognition but their union, the PCS, has said strike action was 
already planned if a suitable settlement was not achieved. Meanwhile at the DBEIS, 
cleaners employed by ISS and catering workers employed by Aramark are on all-out 
strike to secure the living wage.They were joined on 22 July for a five-day strike by 
porters, security guards and postroom staff also employed by ISS.
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